

Cathedral District- Jax Inc

A Community Development Corp. (CDC)

Virginia (Ginny) D. Myrick President/CEO ginny@cathedraldistrict-jax.org

Board of Directors

Sydney A. Gervin, III, Chairman

The Very Rev. Katherine Moorehead Carroll, Vice-Chair

Msgr. Vincent Haut, Secretary

Jeffrey C. Spence, Treasurer

Peter E. Kaplan, Real Estate Development Chair

Tamara Baker Community Development Chair

Matt Brockelman

Henry (Hank) M. Coxe

Ben Hakimian

Elyse Gustafson

Cantrece Jones

The Rev. R. Gregg Kaufman

Ted Pappas, FAIA

LeMorris Prier Sr., PharmD

Alina Prior

John T. Sefton

Rick Stein

Advisory Board

William (Bill) B. Barnett Robert (Rob) M. Clements

The Rev. Canon Dr. J. Allison DeFoor

Dear Friend.

In 2022 we've made great strides towards our mission to guide the redevelopment of the 36-block historic Cathedral Hill neighborhood in downtown Jacksonville, into a vibrant place where all residents can live, work, and play together. Throughout the year we've partnered with the City of Jacksonville and countless partners to make strides encouraging residential development and place making through building community.

Now is the time to celebrate our annual Christmas in the Cathedral District event. Bringing together pieces from each event in the past three years, we are hosting a one night only Christmas in the Cathedral District Holiday Market with lights, song, shopping, food, and of course tours of the beautiful historic buildings in the area. Christmas in the Cathedral district is the one time this year that community partners, downtown supporters and government come together to celebrate the accomplishments we've had and the future development yet to come by showing off all the Cathedral District has to offer. We've invited individuals and families from across Jacksonville to join us for this onenight, ticketed event and we want you to join us. Our sponsors and community partners are who make this event possible and we need your support this year to help make this event shine.

With your help Jacksonville can experience the coming together of a developing neighborhood for a one-night event while learning more about the historic value of our community and the transformation of what's to come.

Please consider joining us by reviewing the enclosed opportunities for support.

Warmly,

Ginny Myrick - President/CEO -Syd Gervin - Board Chairman -

Tamara Baker - Committee Chair, Community Development -